From:  Malashenko, Elizaveta L.

Sent: 4/10/2013 11:18:51 AM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cec:

Bcec:

Subject: RE: Invitation: Safety Leadership Workshop & Annual Company Emergency
Exercise

Meredith,

Do you happen to know what the planned exercise is for June? Is it electric?

Thanks,

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko

Acting Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability
Safety and Enforcement Division
California Public Utilities Commission
Phone: 415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 5:40 PM

To: Malashenko, Elizaveta |.

Subject: RE: Invitation: Safety Leadership Workshop & Annual Company Emergency Exercise
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Hi Liza,

Thanks for meeting with us today. Also, | wanted to check in on the Safety Leadership
workshops. If you or anyone on your team is interested in attending, please let me know. If
these dates don't work, | can provide other options.

Best regards,

Meredith

From: Allen, Meredith

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 7:47 AM

To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov; Elizaveta [. Malashenko

Subject: Invitation: Safety Leadership Workshop & Annual Company Emergency Exercise

General Hagan, Liza,

PG&E is conducting a series of Safety Leadership Workshops that all leaders at PG&E will
attend. These sessions were developed by a team at PG&E with input from officers, including
Tony Earley and Chris Johns. They build from the example of Alaska Airlines” successful
change in safety culture to introduce PG&E’s new approach to safety in the wake of the San
Bruno tragedy. A key result of these highly interactive small group sessions is that each leader
will identify actions they will take to improve the safety climate at PG&E. The program is
being rolled out to over 3,000 employees throughout the company.

We would like to invite you to attend one of the upcoming workshops on April 30, Ma

9 or May 16. They run from 8:00-3:00 and are held at our San Ramon conference center. If
you are interested and those dates do not work, please let me know and I will make other
arrangements to suit your schedule.

Also, PG&E is conducting its annual company Emergency Exercise on June 5. The exercise
will provide PG&E Emergency Operation Center staff an opportunity to work with elements of
the Company Emergency Plan and identify process improvement opportunities. I will send
more information on the exercise in the coming weeks but wanted to let you know the date well
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in advance in case you are interested in attending.
Best regards,

Meredith
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